
Friday 27 March 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please pray for our RCIA 
candidates: Louise Bulfin,  
Iain Forsyth, David Graham, 
Rebecca Neiberding and  
Jennifer Wheatley. They are bereft 
that they will not be fully received 
into the life of Christ this Easter.  
We pray that they will continue to 
be filled with Christ’s light and love 
as they patiently wait for their full 
initiation into Christ’s life.  

 

Yesterday I drove to lake Ginninderra 

and undertook a medium length walk, 

taking note of how beautiful the 

surrounds are, including the small group 

of cattle lazily chewing under the shady 

trees.  My main purpose was to assess 

suitable areas for quiet meditation.  So 

today following a further walk (gyms 

closed) I enjoyed one of the grassy 

expanses where I sat down with today’s 

streamed beautiful Mass with Fr James 

Antony from Gowrie Parish.  

In such a peace-filled setting where 

smatterings of walkers and bike riders 

pass by, birds boldly visit in search of 

food. 

We are so blessed having this wonderful 

space with such beautiful weather at 

this time of year. Space for so many 

others too to enjoy.  
[Name withheld by request] 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whilst being in lock down has proven 

a challenge, especially with three 

primary school students, I am also 
appreciating the family time. We 

have made a practice of meeting 
9.00am ready to start the day with 

morning prayers or participating in 

an online mass. It is a great start to 
the day and a time for us to come 

together and profess our intentions 

and ask for God's healing. Tony also 
set up an altar like table where we 

can gather to pray. Sending lots of 

well wishes to all our fellow 
parishioners. Stay safe and we look 

forward to celebrating mass together 

soon.        Norma Barakat 
 

 

A wise person was once asked:  
 

‘In any relationship, which is more 
important? To love or to be loved?’ 
 

The wise person answered: 
 

‘Which is more important to a bird, 
Its left wing or its right wing?’ 

Submitted by Elaine Laycock 
 

Staying Connected 
In the last few days if someone has 
crossed your mind – why not check on 
them and see if they are ok. Pick up the 
phone, give them a call – send an email.  
If we can help in any way let us know. 

 
 

The Parish Office is open usual hours 

Today’s Gospel  Jn. 7:1-2,10,25-30 

Jn. 7:1-2,10,25-3011:1-45 


